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August journals

Head Office would be very
pleased to receive any spare Ccop-
ies of the August 1985 magazine.
Please do not send in any of the
other back issues, but if you have
no further need for your August
copy, it would be welcomed at
Head Office. Send to RF & BPS,
PO Box 631, Wellington.

Photographers!

Although the Society is well
served with good illustrations, we
are always in need of new mate-
rial for the journal or for slide
talks. If you feel you have any-
thing which fits the bill and no
longer require your photos, we
would be keen to use them for
our photo library. In particular we
require slides of specific animals
and plants, or of an event related
to conservation — it could be a
native forest burnoff, or
conservation activities of
members. Landscapes are not
needed as much, although
outstanding illustrations would
be welcome. Please send in slides
with location descriptions only to
The Editor, RF & BPS, PO Box
631, Wellington.Appropriate
credits will be given.

Correction

Please note that on pg 21 of the
November magazine, the photo
captions for the underwater
plants were transposed.

Queen Elizabeth II
Scholarship Awards

Four post-graduate students have
been awarded scholarships by the
Society for their expenses in re-
searching projects for work which
will be of use in our conservation
projects.
Phillip Seddon, researching for
his PhD at Otago University will
investigate the nesting require-
ments of the yellow-eyed pen-
guin, and study how these rarest
of penguins develop and interact
socially. He is working in close
association with John Darby of
the Otago Museum, an expert
who joins the Society in cam-
paigning for the protection of the
habitat of this unique penguin.

Graeme Elliott, continuing a
study of breeding and habitat use
of yellowheads, a threatened bird
now found only in the south of
the South Island and extremely
rare north of Arthurs Pass. The
broad aims of his study are to
find out why yellowheads have
declined, and what can be done
to prevent any further decline.

Carol Bergquist, in her final year
of PhD study, is studying the so-
cial behaviour of the tui in rela-
tion to feeding resources. She is
researching in the suburban area
of Auckland, in regenerating gul-
lies and scenic reserves.

Alison Davis, a science graduate
from Auckland University, is con-
tinuing her study of the N.Z.
Shore Plover in the Chatham Is-
lands. Alison has contributed an
article to the last issue of Forest
& Bird on Rangatira Island in the
Chathams.
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The Best

Bequest
The best bequest
Give your children and grand- port it has had: Now, to make
children the best bequest of It easy to find out how to give a
them all: the preservation of donation or gift in your will;,
New Zealand S native plants the Societyhas prepared a
and animals. clear and concise pamphlet;
Bequests to the Society are Write to the Secretary RF G BPS,
one of the best methods of sup PO Box 631,for_ wur free copy

Southern Queensland and NSW
Wildflower & National Park Tour
September /October 1986

Twenty-eight day tour or two fourteen day
tours incorporating Toowoomba Flower Festival
1986, Wildflowers of Queensland & NSW , also
a study of Australias flora & fauna in variety of

national parks.
Fully escorted from N.Z. and guided by
Australian Tour Safari Operator

Approximate cost SNZ2SOO ex Auckland &
return

ENQUIRIES TO:
R MACNAB

PO. BOX 36 WANGANUI
or Manager AA Travel
PO. BOX 440
WANGANUI


